
The following is a statement by the Japanese Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs (MOFA) Press Secretary regarding the landslides in Sudan. 

 

“Japan is deeply saddened to learn that many precious lives were lost in the 

landslides that occurred in the Republic of the Sudan on August 31. 

 

Japan prays for the souls of the victims and extend its deepest condolences 

to the bereaved families. Japan also offers its heartfelt prayers for the swift 

recovery of the injured and early reconstruction of the disaster-stricken area”. 

 

Reference: https://www.mofa.go.jp/press/statement/pressite_000001_01624.html 
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